
 

 

 

 

SN6 – Acres Homes 

Latisha Grant, President 
 

SN13 – Independence Heights 

Mardie Paige, President 

 

SN47 – East Little York/Homestead 

Ivory Mayhorn, President 

 

SN48 – Trinity/Houston Gardens 

Huey Wilson, President 

 

SN49/50 – East Houston/Settegast 

Albert Coleman, President 

 

SN52 – Kashmere Gardens 

Keith Downey, President 

 

SN55 – Greater Fifth Ward 

Joetta Stevenson, President 

 

SNC57 – Pleasantville Area 

Bridgett Murray, President 

 
Northeast Super Neighborhoods United 
Jackie Mayhorn, Executive Director 

 
Clairmont Place Civic Club 
Vicky Martin, President 

 
Northwood Manor Civic Club 
Frederick Woods, President 

 
Prince Square Civic Association 
Alvin Byrd, President 

 
Progressive 5th Ward Civic Association 
Kimberly Satterwhite, President 

 
Riverwood Estates Civic Club 
Acqunita Earnest, Representative 

 
Settegast New Progressive Civic Club 
Kyle Maronie, Representative 

 
West Street Recovery/ 
Northeast Action Collective 
Doris Brown, Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 22, 2023 
 
 
Dear Candidate: 
 
The City of Houston District B Super Neighborhoods, Civic Clubs, Non-
profit Organizations, Precinct Chairs, and Community Members, 
respectfully request your presence at our candidate forum for the 
position of City of Houston At-Large Councilmember on September 21, 
2023, at Acres Homes Multi Service Center (6719 W. Montgomery Rd.; 
Houston, TX 77091) from 6:00-8:30 p.m.   
 
District B has a unique history which requires unique solutions to 
address the commonality in the following areas of concern: Illegal 
Dumping, Flood Mitigation, Crime, Economic Development, 
Environmental Justice, Health & Wellness, Safety, and Infrastructure.  
 
This community organized town hall style candidate forum aims to 
engage and inform the District B Community through Q&A to better 
understand your plans to address each of these topics should you be 
elected.    
 
We appreciate your willingness to serve and look forward to your 
participation. 
 
Kindly, confirm by emailing us at DistrictBUnited@gmail.com by 
Monday, August 28, 2023.  
 
Sincerely, 
   
District B United 
 
 
“A government is invigorated when each of us is willing to participate in shaping the 
future of this nation.” 
 

- Barbara Jordan 

mailto:DistrictBUnited@gmail.com

